From progress report of the Committee for 1969, by Bud Fensterwald:

"One small but interesting development grew out of the September meeting. It was decided that we should send a letter to former Chief Justice Warren, seeking permission to show him some f the documentary and photographic evidence which is in direct conflict with the Commission's Report and its conclusions. Knowing he would never get the letter unless it were hand-delivered, I took it to the Supreme Court building, where Chief Justice Warren maintains an office. Not only was I not permitted to deliver it to him, I was also forbidden even to give it to his Secretary; the latter said, over the telephone: 'Leave it with the Marshal; the Chief Justice does not receive mail on that subject.' How's that for an open mind!! (A copy of the letter, which was never even acknowledged, is enclosed for your information.)"

[Copy of letter also filed 24 Feb 70. It asks Mr. Warren to review the Committee's evidence and if he then decides to act, to "call for a new official investigation of the assassination and its aftermath."]